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Newsletter – Tuesday, 3rd April 2012 

FUN  FUN FUN 
Everyone is looking forward to the Easter Eggstravaganza afternoon 

organised by The P & C. Thank you Mrs Jill Walker and her team of 

parents for all your efforts .  

The students are excited about all the different activities that have been 

organised: races and games, guessing competitions, face painting, patty 

cake decorating, tug-o-war and the list goes on. 

The organised activities are for everyone - so come along and have some 

fun while supporting the school. 

 

Easter Hat Parade 

Date: Wednesday, 4th April 

Time: 4pm 

Pre-schoolers are invited to participate.  

Awards for the following Categories: 

 Extreme: e.g. biggest – 

smallest; 

 Colourful 

 Humorous 

 Easter Theme 

 Unusual 

 

 

ANZAC DAY SERVICE Crooble Hall  

This year the School will be participating in the ANZAC Service to be held 

at Crooble Hall on 25th April. 7am for 7.30am start. All students need to 

be in school uniform. 

Everyone is invited to the breakfast that will follow the service. A gold 

coin donation for Legacy. 

 

 



 

 
 

News from Katreana Byers,P & C President. 

Last weekend a number of parents and community members came along and 

moved the sandpit and did a big tidy up of the play area.  

Thank you to everyone who came along and contributed. 

Special mention to the local Rural Pallamallawa Fire Brigade who used their 

skills to burn the rubbish in the back corner of the playground. Thank You. 

 

Uniforms - Winter Uniform Orders – Last Chance 

The order will be sent on Thursday to the suppliers. The canteen does not 

carry stock of winter uniforms. The winter uniform needs to be ordered 

this week. 

 

Outstanding School Accounts 

Thank you to all the families who have paid school accounts. We still have 

outstanding accounts for School Fees, Laptop hire, and the Deposit for the 

Lake Ainsworth Excursion. 

The school has covered the cost of text books and classroom consumables. 

Parents need to be aware the school pays in advance for these items. The 

school and our staff cover other associated costs for classroom activities 

rather than charging parents. The school has also paid a deposit for the 

Lake Ainsworth Excursion. It would be appreciated if Fees could be paid by 

the end of term. If any parent has a problem paying outstanding accounts 

they need to contact Mrs Schwartz. 



 

Canteen 

Thank you to all parents who have assisted with canteen this term. The 

canteen is well supported by the students and their families.  

Thank you Lynette for coordinating the canteen. 

 

Calendar 

Term 1 

April 

 Wed 4th Hat Parade and P & C Fundraiser. 

 Thurs 5th Last Day of Term. 

Term 2 

April 

 Sun/Mon 22nd/23rd Staff Development Days – Tamworth 

 Mon 23rd Pupil Free day 

 Tue 24th Student return Term 2 

 Wed 25th ANZAC Day – Public Holiday 

 Wed 25th ANZAC Service Crooble Hall – 7am for 7.30am start 

May 

 Wed 2nd Student Leadership Conference - Moree 

 Wed 9th School Cross Country 

 Wed 9th P & C meeting 6.30pm 

 15th – 17th Year 3 & 5 NAPLAN Tests 

 Wed 23rd Bookfair 

 Wed 23rd Assembly – 2.30pm 

June 

 Fri 1st Bike Fun Day 

 Wed 13th Assembly 

 Wed 20th School Athletic Carnival 

 

 

This will be the last newsletter for this term.  

 

The staff wish all students and families an enjoyable 

break and look forward to seeing the students next 

term. 


